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Dear committee  members  re  DY63 KYA we need to keep this vehicle  a  taxi for several reasons we 
are in the process  of recruiting  new drivers  and feel that Dawlish area has a poor weekend 
and  night service many people  complain that it's very hard to get a taxi in the area a number of new 
drivers don't work long hours or weekends. When  we  worked for  Mr John partridge  there was 
allways night and weekend cover but this has dropped off dramatically. so in a effort to improve  this 
situation  we need this vehicle  and possibly  further vehicles once we find 
suitable  candidates  ..We  have a response of  3 new drivers coming to apply and the 6 seater type 
that this vehicle  is are more beneficial  hope this clarify s the need and the vehicle  is clean tidy and 
smells  divine inside yours mike m grabacab  

 


